
SPECIAL 
DELIVERY!

See you online!
1:00pm - 1:35pm
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We're happy to announce that Be Connected
with Inspire is back and complimentary to all
of our Inspire families. It is our commitment
to stay connect with you and your family, and
to provide something fun for the children to
do during this lockdown period!
You can join us for a 30 minute Taekwondo
lessons on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays
from the comfort of your own home, free of
charge. MONDAY, TUESDAY &

THURSDAY

11:30am - 12:05pm

12:15pm - 12:50pm

White - Yellow Stripe Belts:

Our our Taekwondo instructors will be running 
4 classes each day, and all families are
welcome to join!

Visit www.beconnectedwithinspire.com.au to
join the classes on Mondays, Tuesdays 
and Thursdays.

A surprise
pack from our
Be Inspired
team will be
delivered
soon!

INSPIRE ME CHRONICLES
It is almost time for Inspire's annual 
creative writing competition. All Inspire children are
invited to join in the story-writing fun, whether they
are attending the centre OR they are staying at
home. And there might even be an opportunity for
parents to try their hand at creative writing!

Stay tuned for details on how your
child can get involved and win some
great prizes!

Vol. 3

Green - Blue Stripe Belts:

Red - Black Belts:

10:45am - 11:20pm
White - Yellow Stripe Belts:



REMINDER: COVID SAFE RULES

Well done to everyone who participated in this term's beast badge
challenge - The Ox Badge. 

Check out the videos of the children completing this challenge
on our Instagram and Facebook page.

THE BEAST BADGE CHALLENGE

SCHOOL HOLIDAY FUN 
Monday 27th September - Friday 8th
October 2021

GAP FEE WAIVER DURING REMOTE LEARNING

More details of the upcoming school holidays and
program will be coming soon.

Our School Holiday Fun team are hard at work planning  
a fantastic program for the holidays coming up at the
end of September. This time we will not be running any
excursions or incursions, instead each day will be jam-
packed with fantastic, themed stay-in activities.

The Premier announced last week that remote learning will extend for another 4 weeks. As
such your gap fee will continue to be waived during this period whilst your child is not
attending Inspire.

If you have already requested suspension on your account, thank you for getting into contact
with us. We will extend the suspension for the duration of the stay-at-home order. If you
have not contacted us, we will ensure that staff are rostered on accordingly to collect your
child from school.

Please note that while your account is suspended, our CCMS platform does not allow options
for a casual day . If you would like your child to return to Inspire, your suspension will
automatically end and you will be charged as normal.

Masks are mandatory at drop off and pick
up
Please sign in using the Service NSW QR
code

If your child is unwell, please keep 
them home. If Covid symptoms are
present, we will require negative Covid
result before they can return to care.

We can also confirm that families will not have to use their 42 days of allowable
absences during the suspension period


